
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/26/2012 8:10:18 AM 
To: Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: CPSD Smart Meter Staff Report 

Frank - we are desperately trying to get a copy of the Staff Report on the SmartMeter 
Oil. I understand that the attorney involved, Chris Clay, has some "formatting 
issues". Our CEO is meeting with the Chronicle at 10 am and we'd like to know what 
is in the report. Laura Doll is in the lobby and could pick up a report. 
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